


 
  DATE:     May 14, 2018 
 
 
TO: Veronica Lopez FROM: Kris LaFleur 
  Pima County   Intergovernmental Coordination 
  Regional Wastewater Reclamation    Tucson Water 
           
      
SUBJECT: Citizens’ Water Advisory Committee (CWAC) Appointment to Regional 

Wastewater Reclamation Advisory Committee (RWRAC) 
   
As you aware, CWAC’s Vice Chair Jean McLain has served as the Committee’s representative 
on the RWRAC since September 6, 2017, when she was appointed to complete the term of 
former CWAC Member Mark Taylor.  
 
Ms. McLain was advised recently that her term on RWRAC had expired, and that CWAC would 
need to appoint a representative for a new term. At the May 9 CWAC meeting, Ms. McLain 
volunteered to continue to represent the Committee on RWRAC, and CWAC unanimously voted 
to reappoint her to that role. 
 
Ms. McLain can be reached by email at mclainj@email.arizona.edu or by phone at (520) 621-
7292. Please let me know if you need anything additional. I can be reached by return email or at 
(520) 837-2084. Thank you. 
 
cc: 
Jean McLain, CWAC Vice Chair 
Brian Wong, CWAC Chair 

MEMORANDUM 
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